
NEWS & STORIES
ARNOLD INSIGHTSMAR

2021
Kite Flying Season is Here
Kids, come by Arnold's Community Center on Wednesday, March 
10 and pick up a kite to �y. We will be handing out drinks and 
cookies also.

Friendly Reminder
If you have not already signed up for the Resident Portal, please 
contact the o�ce and an invite with instructions can be emailed 
to you. Once you are registered in the Portal, you can make routine 
only work orders, pay any charges or rent, and receive emails and 
�yers about what's going on at Arnold.

For Emergency and Urgent Work Orders after hours, you must 
still call (931) 455-8640 and a dispatcher will contact the 
on-call person. During working hours, please call the o�ce at 
(931) 455-5300 and we will take care of your issues ASAP.

Share the Good New & Appreciation
We would like to Congratulate SGT. Friskel and his family that 
recently moved into Arnold Family Housing on their new addition, 
a brand new baby boy.

We would like to wish Chief Heckman the best of luck on his 
retirement and thank him for his many years of Service and 
Dedication to the Air Force.

We also want to thank Mrs. Suzanne Heckman for all her help and 
diligence in making sure our homes are ready for our Servicemen 
to live in. All her suggestions were very much appreciated.

Don’t Forget
Remember to set your clocks ahead one hour when you go to bed 
on March 14, 2021.

Contact Information
Thomas Bentley - Community Director

O�ce Phone: 931-455-5300 | Cell Phone 931-581-8905
Email: Thomas.bentley@huntcompanies.com

Happy Saint Patrick’s Day!

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Hunt Military Communities celebrates the 
youngest members of our communities. The 
smallest warriors, the children, often make 
some of the most signi�cant sacri�ces 
moving from state to state, school to school, 
and having parents deployed for long 
periods, along with the miriad other 
challenges military families face. We are 

proud to acknowledge and support the tremendous strength and 
resiliency children of our military families display. To recognize 
military children, we have launched our 2nd annual “Hunt Little 
Heroes.” We ask that your children share stories of what they think it 
takes to be a hero and how they’ve been a positive in�uence in their 
community. Applicants are asked to submit a 300-word essay, a video 
no longer than 2 minutes, or a drawing telling their “Hero Story” in 
their own unique way. For the “younger” heroes, a photo with a short 
caption may also be submitted. All applicants will receive a 
complimentary Hunt Little Heroes cape and mask. We will select the 
top three submissions and give a cash prize to each. Applicants can 
visit https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship/ to 
see if they qualify, and to submit their story. From all of us here at 
HMC, thank you for your service and sacri�ce.

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

Our President’s Message

SAVE THE DATES
March 14th
Time Change

March 17th
St Patrick's Day 

March 20th
First Day of Spring 


